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From our Head Teacher         July is upon us and there is still lots to do!  We have had a 

jam-packed week with the Y5 Fashion Show, Y6 rehearsals for the Wizard of Oz as well as trips 

galore.   The summer term is always so much fun.   Next week I will be letting you know classes for 

September so watch this space!           Robin 

 Princess Road, London, NW1 8JL 

 Tel :         020 7722 8500 

 Email:       admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

 Website:  www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
@PrimroseHillRW 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK  

    

 

               1J                Sophia and Lorenzo 
               1K                   Leon,  Sienna & Haytam 
               2B          Liam and Aya 
               2R           Ahmed, Hamza and Erna  
               3M          Joseph and Mtin 
               3P          Ben, Ferdaws & Hugo  
               4D           Aiman and Amin                 
 4M          Gert, Klara and Sinead 
               5A          Eron and Viena 
               5J          Zubin and Alexis  
               6L                  Gloria and Layla 
               6TPH             Douah and Jack 
 6T                   Maia 
  
                        

NUT Industrial Action  5th July 2016 
A REMINDER THAT SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON TUESDAY 5TH JULY AS MEMBERS OF THE NATIONAL UNION OF 

TEACHERS ARE TAKING INDUSTRIAL ACTION AGAINST PROPOSED CHANGES TO PAY AND CONDITIONS AND THE 

ACADEMISATION AGENDA. 

Year 5 Fashion Show  

The Y5's put on a very professional catwalk show model-

ling their 'trashion' collection work Bruce created with 

Alice. Some budding Stella MaCartneys and Alexander 

McQueens in the making!  A report by Aliyah in 6PH of 

the event....On Monday Primrose Hill were lucky to have 

a Trashion Fashion Show.  Y5 were amazing to 

watch!  This was as close as you were going to get to a 

Paris or New York show!  Jack in 5A explained that Y5 

did great work as designers and models.  Louie in Y6 said 

'it was a phenomenal experience for him as an audience 

member' 

Nursery Sports Day 9.30 a.m.  

Reception and KS1 Sports Day 1.45 p.m.  

All In school playgrounds Friday 8th July 

SUMMER FAIR SATURDAY 9TH JULY 
12—4 P.M. 

 
JOIN FRIENDS, FAMILY STAFF AND CHILDREN AT 

WHAT IS GOING TO BE THE BEST EVER PRIMROSE 

HILL SCHOOL SUMMER FAIR 

BUY YOUR WRISTBANDS FOR ENDLESS RIDES, EAT 

LOVINGLY PREPARED FOOD AND JUST HAVE A 

HAPPY TIME. 
The raffle prizes are amazing— Jack Wilshere signed shirt, Arsenal signed 
football, Wayne Rooney signed and framed England shirt, Strictly Come 

Dancing tickets, Haircut at Whites plus much more...... 
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Coming Up This Term  

Mon 4th July           Albanian Club to Kosovan Embassy 

Tues 5th July                  SCHOOL CLOSED INDUSTRIAL   

                                    ACTION 

Wed 6th July                  Y1 Allotment Trip 

                                    Y5 & Y6 Rounders Event 

                                    6T to Pizza Express 

            Families for Life  - Lifestyle  

                                    Programme Community Room      

                                    3.30—5 p.m. 

                                    Annual Reports out to Parents  

                                    and Carers 

Fri 8th July           Nurssery Sports Day 9.30 a.m. 

            Reception & KS1  1.45 p.m. 

Sat 9th July                     Summer Fair  12—4 p.m.  

Tues 12th July           Music Club Concert 5 p.m. 

Thurs 14th July               KS1 Singalong 

            Bike Doctor in school 

Friday 15th Jul y              EYFS Singalong 

Mon 18th July                 Y6 Graduation Event 4:30 p.m. 

Wed 20th July           School closes  1.30 pm  End of 

                        Summer Term 

 

Tues 6th Sept           School re-opens at 8.55 a.m. 

               

 

Summer 
Reading Challenge 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Summer Reading Challenge takes place every year during 
the summer holidays.  You can sign up at your local library 
and then read 6 library books of your choice to complete 
The Challenge.  There are exclusive rewards to collect along 
the way and it’s FREE to take part. 
Look at the website for more information and fun ideas -
http://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

 

More pictures fromHealthy Food Week 
Chef, David Rowles,  has been teaching children how to prepare healthy 

food for many years so it was good to welcome him back to Primrose Hill 

School last week.. 

Don’t forget this fundraising site.    
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/  

  Shop and fundraise for the school without any extra cost to you! 

Seaside Trip 
Y2 had a fantastic trip to Broadstairs. The weather was kind to us 

and the children were amazingly well behaved. Fish and chips and 

paddling! A good way to support British traditions in a time of 

change.  

Two-year olds at Primrose Hill 2017 

The LA have now given the go ahead - planning permission 

dependent - for the provision of two-year olds at Primrose 

Hill.  Construction work will begin during the summer to 

be completed by the end of the Autumn Term. The project 

will be separated into two phases, the final bit is yet to be 

100% confirmed but we are confident this will happen : 

Conversion of the ground floor of the School House with 

an extension at the back onto a rooftop play-deck. Un-

derneath the play deck will be some new playground  

toilets. 

Attendance Stars—6L with 98.57% attendance!! 

The Punctuality Winner overall this week  is 3M with 

no lates at all!  Awesome! 

EUSTON FIRE STATION FAMILY OPEN DAY 

172 EUSTON ROAD 

SUNDAY 14 AUGUST  12—4 PM 

MEET YOUR LOCAL FIREFIGHTERS FOR FIRE 

SAFETY ADVICE, SEE EXCITING  

FIRE AND RESCUE DEMON-

STRATIONSS AND JOIN IN 

THE FUN AND OTHER         

ACTIVITIES 
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